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January 2023ST. MICHAEL'S

Warm wishes in 2023 to you and your
loved ones!  May the New Year bring
you many good t imes and memories

to cherish!



EXCITING NEWS!
CONSTRUCTION 
PROGRESS 

Building Exterior



Dining Room Windows



Walk in Shower in Suite



HELPFUL HINT
Monthly

When going through your
clothing, take a look at each
item, think to yourself "do I

wear this?" Will I wear this?"
If you haven't worn it in a

long time, or can't think of a
time you will wear it, it's

probably time to consider
donating it so someone

new can love it like you did. 

Try to keep basic items of
clothing, and of course your

favorites! 



Keep in mind, closet space in
your new home will likely be

smaller than what you
currently have. 

FENWYCK HEIGHTS NEIGHBORING BUSINESSES

This month we
wanted to share
some of the
businesses we are
lucky to have
nearby! Click their
names for websites!

Right:
Divine Spine
Chiropractor

Left: Our Dentist

and Little
Stars Early

Learning
Centre

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca

January: Clothing

Right:
Petro-Canada

Below:
Bottle & Cork Liquor
Store, Pioneer Whole
Health Pharmacy,
and City Pizza Donair
& Broast

https://sprucegrovechiropractor.com/
https://www.ourgrovedentist.ca/
https://www.littlestarmontessori.com/
https://www.littlestarmontessori.com/
https://www.littlestarmontessori.com/
https://www.petro-canada.ca/en/personal
https://www.instagram.com/bottleandcorkliquor/?hl=en
https://pioneerpharmacy.ca/
https://www.littlestarmontessori.comhttps/citypizzadonairbroast.com/
https://citypizzadonairbroast.com/

